
DUTCH DAKAR 

November 12th, 2023 
Eersel, The Netherlands 

We are delighted that all the Dutch competitors will be gathering in Eersel 
on 12 November 2023 to celebrate their 2024 Dakar participation with the 
Dutch fans. 

Congratulations to RacingTours for this initiative, which will enable spectators 
to see the Dakar vehicles in action on a secure circuit, 15 days before the 
vehicles boarding in Barcelona, in order to race in Saudi Arabia. 

We wish you all a wonderful day. 

David CASTERA 
Director of the Dakar 


